
AQUATIC FACILITIES RENOVATIONS AND REPLACEMENT – 
VICTORY PARK POOL, CR18020 

PRE-QUALIFICATION OF GENERAL CONTRACTORS 

The City of Stockton seeks to pre-qualify General Contractors for the renovation 
and replacement of the Victory Park Pool, City Project No. CR18020 (“Project”), and 

hereby invites sealed pre-qualification submittals from licensed Contractors. 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Stockton has determined that General Contractor 
bidders on this Project must be pre-qualified prior to submitting a bid for construction. The 
pre-qualification evaluation is solely for the purpose of determining which General 
Building Contractors are deemed qualified to successfully construct the Project. 

Only Contractors in possession of a valid Class B contractor license are allowed to bid 
on the Project. 

It is mandatory that all Contractors who intend to submit a bid, fully complete the pre- 
qualification questionnaire, provide all requested materials, and be approved by the City 
of Stockton to be on the final qualified bidders list. No bid will be accepted from a 
Contractor that has failed to comply with these requirements. If two or more business 
entities submit a bid as part of a Joint Venture, or expect to submit a bid as part of a Joint 
Venture, each entity within the joint venture must be separately qualified to bid. 

FILING OF SUBMITTALS: No later than 3:00 pm on Wednesday, February 28, 2024. 

All submittals must be filed in a sealed package labeled: 

“Aquatic Renovation and Replacement – Victory Park Pool, City Project No. CR18020” 

To: Ahbid Mohammad 
City of Stockton 
22 E. Weber Avenue, Room 301 
Stockton, CA 95202 

The Pre-Qualification Package should be in a firmly sealed package which will clearly be 
marked on the outside with “CONFIDENTIAL” and the project name. Late Submittal will not 
be accepted. An electronic copy of the Submittal should be emailed to Ahbid Mohammad at 
Ahbid.Mohammad@stocktonca.gov. 

It is the sole responsibility of the Contractor to ensure that the Pre-Qualification Package 
is received by the city before the stated deadline. 


